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       May 31, 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 Believe it or not, Move-Up night is just around the corner! On Friday June 2nd in 

homeroom, your child will receive his/her Move-Up tickets. As space is limited, each 

student is allotted four tickets for seating. Additional tickets are not available. Unused 

tickets may be returned to your child’s homeroom teacher. Though tickets are rarely 

unused, in the event that any tickets are returned, they will be re-issued. Please complete 

the form below if you would like to request any returned tickets. 

 

As a reminder, the Move-Up Ceremony will take place in the MaST’s Multipurpose 

Room on Thursday, June 15, 2016, at 7:00 PM. 8th graders will not need to come to school 

on Thursday but are expected to arrive no later than 6:30 for the Move-Up ceremony. 8th 

graders are also expected to come in on Friday June 16th. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Phyllis Santiago 

School Principal 

 

 

 

______ I understand that I will be provided with four tickets to the 8th Grade Move-up 

Ceremony. I am interested in claiming additional tickets if tickets become available. 

 

 

______ # of additional tickets requested 

 

 

Student Name (please print)____________________________________Homeroom_______ 

 

 

Parent Signature: ____________________________________________Date ___________ 

http://mastccs.org/

